
 

 

 

 

 

Ubon Ratchathani University Announcement 

No Gift/Rewards Policy for the Performance of Duties, Fiscal Year 2024  
___________________________ 

 

Ubon Ratchathani University is cognizant of its responsibility to prevent corruption in 

all its forms, including promoting ethical conduct within the university to establish a 

foundation for protection, ensuring fairness in practices, and fostering a culture of 

responsibility among personnel within the institution. This commitment aims to create 

transparency in the operations of the university based on principles of good governance. We 

maintain a strong expression of our dedication to prevent corruption in all its forms and to 

enhance ethical and honest conduct in our work, resulting in transparent operations of 

personnel based on principles of good governance.  

 

Therefore, we hereby declare our resolution: All executives and personnel affiliated 

with Ubon Ratchathani University must not accept any gifts or gratuities of any kind in the 

performance of duties to avoid actions that may influence decision-making or lead to 

corruption and misconduct, both in the present and the future. In this regard, it is imperative 

that executives and directors at all levels conduct themselves with integrity and diligently 

oversee their subordinates to ensure proper and ethical behavior. 

 

Since October 1, 2023 onward.   

 

Issued on December 21, 2023 

 

 

 

 

  Assistant Professor Chutinun Prasitpuriprecha 

     Acting President of Ubon Ratchathani University  


